
 

 

 

 

 

PPRC UPDATE 23rd September 2013 

 

 

PPRC ON SLPP PETITION 

 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) has completed 

listening to submissions on Petitions sent by Ambassador Allie Bangura 

and sixteen others from the Sierra Leone Peoples Party (SLPP). 

 

After the Party’s 2013 Delegate Conference in Bo, the Commission 

received petitions against the conduct and the outcome of the convention. 

 

After listening to the final submission, the Chairman Hon Justice M.E. 

Tolla Thompson says the Commission will now sit and look at the issues 

and will come up with a recommendation on the matter. 

 
PPRC SETS TO MONITOR BY ELECTIONS IN KAILAHUN AND 

TONKOLILI DISTRICTS  

   

The Political Parties Registration Commission PPRC is set to monitoring the By 

Election in Constituency 01 in Kailahun District and Local Council By Election in 

Ward 229 in Sambaia Bendugu in Tonkolili District. 

 

The deployment will include Permanent Staff, members of the District Code 

Monitoring Committees and casual staff. 

This is in line with the Commissions mandate to monitor the conduct of Political 

Parties on Elections Day. 

 

Meanwhile the Commission is currently engaged in the Formalization of the 

Executive of the All Political Parties Youth Association (APPYA) in the Northern 

District. 

 

 

For more Information please contact: 078201770/033777627/076763637 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com  
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 

076823955/078201770/033777627 
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